Date : 2/1/2022 5:35:09 PM

From : "BSS Haul Routes"

To : "James Harris"

Subject : Re: LADOT Approved Haul Route - 6450 W Sunset Blvd

Hello

We will start the process, once we complete our portion we will email you the bond
amount so you can communicate with the applicant the bond amount. The applicant
will need to apply with Engineering for a bond. The bond will need to be emailed
to sandra.morales@]lacity.org. along a letter from planning stating the haul route
has been approved by planning. I will then email them a time to come in to pay
for their haul route permit.

On Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 9:34 AM James Harris <james.harris@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello

| am not sure, | inherited the case when | transferred to this unit.

With your email | am thinking that this is one of the items that was
dropped during the transition from the previous planner.

And for that | do apologize.
| do have a copy of the application that | am attaching to this email.
Please let me know if there is anything | can do to help this along.

Thank you for bringing it to my attention.

Jim

Jim Harris

Major Projects
./ Los Angeles City Planning
‘_ 221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350

LOS ANGELES  Los Angeles, CA 90012
CITYPLANNING 1 213 978-1241 | Planning4LA.org

On Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 9:15 AM BSS Haul Routes <bss.haulroute@]lacity.org>
wrote:
Mr. Harris

I just received this DOt from DOT, but our records do not show a application
was sent to BSS. Can you please advise if you sent this application to BSS
Email ?
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On Wed, Jan 26, 2022 at 3:54 PM Oliver Hou <oliver.hou@]lacity.org> wrote:
Hello all,

Please find attached the LADOT approved haul route - thank you,

Oliver Hou

Transportation Engineering Associate IlI
Hollywood-Wilshire District Operations

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of
Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the
addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the
addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the
sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained
in this message is strictly prohibited.
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